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Questions & Answers 
Request for Qualifications for On-Call General Legal Counsel Services 
 

Date: May 15, 2019 

To: Interested Firms and Individuals 

From: Cynthia Fong, Deputy Director for Finance & Administration 

Subject: Request for Qualifications to Provide On-Call General Legal Counsel Services (RFQ 
18/19-11) 

 

The Transportation Authority received the following questions in italics submitted by 5:00 p.m. on 
May 14, 2019. 

 

 
1. Are electronic signatures accepted on the cover letter and required exhibits, including subcontractor forms, or are 

original signatures required? 

Yes, electronic signatures are acceptable for this Statements of Qualifications. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information regarding the RFQ, visit the Transportation Authority’s website: www.sfcta.org/contracting. 

http://www.sfcta.org/contracting

